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Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Dear All, 

Can you believe it, we are now about to begin the final half-term of the 

academic year and our second half-term of home learning? Who 

would have imagined all of this at the beginning of March? 

Tomorrow sees the beginning of our soft reopening with the return of 

some of our year 6 children, alongside our key worker and identified 

groups. 

I hope that you have found our communications regarding the soft 

reopening useful. The Offer to Parents and Carers and the Parent, 

Carer and Pupil Code of Conduct documents are really important and I 

will be referring to them regularly over the next few weeks. Thank you 

for reading them. These documents may be amended, if so we will 

send you updated copies. 

This week’s home learning material is now available on the school 

website under the school closure resources tab. 

I will be in touch again later this week to share our next steps for the 

phased reopening but of course, these steps will depend entirely on 

national and local guidance taking into account the latest risk levels. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Take care. 

Kind regards, 

  

Sarah Evans 

Headteacher 

  

  

 


